
To whom it may concern, 

I just want to register my opposition to the proposed new development plan for Stretton, Appleton and 
surrounding areas. 

I was really shocked to learn about the development and the enormous scale of new houses. Yes we 
expected some more houses as the roads are already in place but not to the extent proposed. It is 
ludicrous to think that this small area can cope with all the necessary infrastructure necessary - it is 
already very congested on the A559 and Cat & Lion crossroads especially when we have such 
frequent problems on the M56/M6 ( I have great knowledge as I can see the motorway from the back 
of my house)and Stockton Heath is a nightmare to travel through - I hate it. 

It is all the infrastructure that will not cope - schools/ doctors( we already struggle to see a doctor)/ 
hospitals etc. 

I feel very cynical now I have retired - this will have been thought about by people who no doubt will 
make a lot of money building houses,etc, even the council will benefit from extra council tax!!! There 
is obviously someone with deep pockets funding it and it has been sprung on us but has been in the 
pipeline for sometime! 

I was born in Stretton in  and returned to Hatton years ago. I really don't want Stretton to 
change beyond all recognition. 

Just a thought - why is all the development .south of the Manchester Ship Canal. I am aware that 
Peel Ports owns a lot of land/ warehouses in Walton - surprise.surprise!!!! 

Please review the development and listen to the residents rather than the planners. 

Regards 




